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Brothers and Sisters, 
Manager Bob James, Business Agent Henry Hillebrecht, 
Business Agent Brian Kruep, Delegate Kirk Halonen, 
Delegate Dave Czapiewski and Delegate Andrew Logan 
all attended and represented our Local (582) at the 
California State Pipe Trades 102nd convention. During 
the Thursday and Friday meetings at the convention, the Thursday and Friday meetings at the convention, 
we listened to Numerous UA Representatives and 
Politicians Including the UA General President Mark 
McManus and UA General Secretary-Treasurer Derrick 
Kualapai all on the State of the UA and work for the 
next 10 years. A couple of the politicians that spoke 
were California Attorney General Rob Bonta and 
California Lieutenant Governor Eleni Kounalakis and California Lieutenant Governor Eleni Kounalakis and 
California State Treasurer Fiona Ma. All spoke about all 
of the infrastructure and jobs that will be coming up in 
the state of California. The Convention was held at the 
beautiful Silverado Resort in Napa Valley CA. We thank 
you for letting us represent Local 582.

At the March 2024 Union Meeting, we gave out membership years of service recognition pins, and  
had photos taken of the members who were in attendance to receive their pins. All of us here at 
Local 582 would like to thank our members for their years of service to our Local. Thank you Brothers 
and Sisters for your years of service. 

     

MEMBERSHIP RECOGNITION

CALIFORNIA STATE PIPE TRADES IN NAPA CALIFORNIA

On Monday March 25th  2024, we held our annual Retiree Luncheon with great food from Cortina’s Italian Market. A good 
time was had by all 25 that attended, and you could hear all of the laughter on reminiscing about all the good times and fun 
things that went on the job sites. There was nothing but a good time, and lots of smiles and talk during the 2 hr luncheon, and 
we handed out membership pins to all of the members who could not attend the March general meeting when we handed 
them out. We are looking forward to our next luncheon in July/August.

RETIREE LUNCHEON
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PLUMBER, STEAMFITTERS,WELDERS & APPRENTICES

LOCAL 582

1916 W. Chapman Avenue

Orange, CA 92868

www.ualocal582.org
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